From: Harold Back
To: Kercher, Phillip
Cc: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: Thank you

Date: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 2:51:57 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Dear Phil,

Thank you for discussing the pending request to vacate the ROW located at 6750 East Exeter. It is important to the whole community and the viability of the neighborhood safety and walkability that it not be approved, certainly it should not be given consideration without a simultaneous undertaking to complete the sidewalk in that area.

We would appreciate any assistance you can provide to advancing the more important element, the sidewalk.

Again thank you for your time.

Sincerely, Harold Back Village of Pavoreal

Sent from my iPad